RESOLUTION OF THE IOWA LEGAL AID FOUNDATION BOARD OF DIRECTORS

WHEREAS, the lowa Legal Aid Foundation was created to raise funds to support
the work of lowa Legal Aid and to increase awareness of why access to the justice
system is important for low-income lowans and for the state as a whole; and

WHEREAS, the lowa Legal Aid Foundation Board, at its meeting on December 5,
2017, reviewed the status of donations to the Foundation; and

WHEREAS, the Board found that lowa Legal Aid staff also contribute their
personal funds to support lowa Legal Aid’s mission — nearly forty percent of lowa Legal
Aid’s staff contributed a total of approximately $35,000 in 2017; and

WHEREAS, this financial support from staff of lowa Legal Aid is in addition to their
work to further the mission of lowa Legal Aid in providing equal access to the justice
system under the law; and

WHEREAS, the Foundation Board is able to convey to prospective funders that
lowa Legal Aid staff believe in the mission such that they also give their own funds to
support it;

IT IS RESOLVED that the lowa Legal Aid Foundation Board of Directors recognizes
and thanks lowa Legal Aid staff for their financial support of lowa Legal Aid’s mission to
provide Hope, Dignity and Justice to low-income and other vulnerable lowans.

DATED this__10t  dayof _ Jan@ ,2018.

Made

Mark Rosenbury, President
lowa Legal Aid Foundation Board of Directors

rri Bennett, Secretary
fowa Legal Aid Foundation Board of Directors
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